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I love footy and I am strongly supportive of a Tasmanian AFL team. But a Tasmanian AFL
team should not be linked to a $750 million stadium. Bellerive/Blundstone is perfectly fine
and right-sized for the crowds that we could expect at AFL games in Tasmania.

There are many things more deserving of $750 million in government funding in Tasmania,
including:

Education: all levels from primary to tertiary and vocational
Health care
Affordable housing
Climate mitigation and adaptation

I am strongly opposed to any public money being spent on a new stadium.
Regards
Pete
--
Pete Strutton
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